
December 2024 Mental health and wellbeing newsletter 
 

Christmas can sometimes be a challenging time for 
families and young people for several reasons. Below are 

some tips and guidance with ideas of how to support 
children’s mental health and get them talking.  
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Email contact in school – sharpr@brookfield56.lancs.sch.uk Please feel free to email for advice 
on where to find more resources to support your child’s wellbeing or with any concerns you 

have. 
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